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Students and Staff  

of the Classes of 

1968, 1978, 1988, 1998 and 2008 
 

and the 
 

Class of 2013 
 

are warmly invited to our  
 

College Reunion Day 

on 

Sunday 9 September 2018  

 

2.00pm to 4.30pm 
 

including afternoon tea and a tour of the School.  
 

Please come and share your memories and all the latest news. 

Spread the word amongst your friends and acquaintances  

so that as many as possible of your classmates  

know about this special afternoon. 
 

RSVP Thursday 30 August 2018 

Lynne Evans: 9568 5488 or levans@shgc.vic.edu.au 

mailto:levans@shgc.vic.edu.au

